
Meeting Cancellation Notice

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of the Westbrook Public Library
on Tuesday, May 7, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. has been canceled to avoid conflicting with the Town 
Budget vote scheduled for the same evening.

The Library Board is re-scheduling the meeting of the Board of Directors for a Special Meeting
on Tuesday evening, May 14, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Library.

Respectfully submitted,

Lewis Daniels
Library Director




